LA WI RRAL Technical Services Department
;M‘ Cheshire Lines Building
Canning Street
BIRKENHEAD
Wirral CH41 1ND
Telephone: 0151-606-2020
Fax: 0151-606-2268
e-mail: planningapplications@wirral.gov.uk

18 August 2010
myref  ANT/10/00868 tel direct (0151 606 2218
your ref please ask for Miss A McDougall

Dear Sir or Madam,

Proposal:  Erection of a 13.8 metre high street pole and equipment cabinet.

Location:  Southern side of Saughall Massie Road

NOTIFICATION OF DECISION

You asked to be informed of the Council's decision regarding this application. The Council's
decision was to Refuse the application on 17/8/10, in line with the national, regional and local
planning policies, together with all other material planning considerations, including your
representations.

A copy of the Decision Notice, which gives full details of the reasons for the decision, together with
any conditions, can be viewed online at http://www.wirral.gov.uk/planning
If you do not have your own computer, your local library has internet facilities.

" However, should you wish to have a hard copy of the Decision Notice, these can be purchased
from the Development Control Section, Cheshire Lines Building, Canning Street, Birkenhead,
Wirral CH41 1ND at a cost of £34.00.

Yours faithfully,

DAVID GREEN, DIRECTOR
TECHNICAL SERVICES




